
Re: Item 7.3.1



 The Halifax Regional Municipality is located in Mi’kma’ki, the ancestral and traditional lands of the
Mi’kmaq people. The municipality acknowledges the Peace and Friendship Treaties signed in this
Territory and recognizes that we are all Treaty People.

 
 
This communication may contain privileged or confidential information and is intended for the addressee(s) only.
Any copying, distribution, or other use or disclosure of the information in this communication by person(s) other
than the addressee is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender and
delete or destroy all copies of this communication, including from your deleted items folder.
 

From:  
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 3:07 PM
To: 
Subject: [External Email] Point Pleasant Park Canteen Services
 
[This email has been received from an external person or system]
 

Hello Lama,
 

My name is Toni Makhoul and I was recently awarded the bid for a mobile food vehicle at
Point Pleasant Park. 
I am very excited to bring back this amenity to the park that I frequent so often.  I was recently
meeting with Lois McNamara with HRM for our vending permit inspection and I was asking
her how would I go about proposing a semi-permanent canteen structure at the park. 
 

I would love the opportunity to tell you more about this idea or send over a proposal if you are
open to the idea.  It would be at the same location that we are currently set up, near Black
Rock Point, and could replace the mobile vehicle we have there now for next year. 
 

I look forward to hearing from you. 
 

Thank you 
 
 




